
TOWN OF DEERING 

762 Deering Center Road 

Deering, NH 03244 

 

Fire Department Study Committee 

(FDSC) 

 Meeting June 16th, 2022 

*Meeting held at Donovan Station* 

Minutes 

5:30pm 

MEETING CALL TO ORDER 

 

New Business:  

• Discussion with Residents about EMS and Fire Staffing 

o A few members of the public that were present asked questions to the committee about the 

current staffing levels. Captain Parese, Pat Murdough and Julius Peel answered the 

questions as posed. The main concern discussed was response times during Per- Diem 

hours and during On-Call hours. The committee clarified that there are no full-time fire 

fighters working for the station. 

• Report about Building Needs 

o Captain Parese reported to the committee his research regarding what a fully staffed Fire 

Station would look like. He broke this down into combining two stations with ambulance 

services and without ambulance services. He then explained if the stations were retrofitted 

as they are currently. Captain Parese noted that this was a draft listed and would be 

reviewed later as the committee determines what path it would like to take. Reference the 

attached document for more information. 

• Tour Building (s) 

o Captain Parese gave the committee members a tour around Donovan station, explaining the 

issues located around the building. He referenced rot within the windowsills, cracks in the 

foundation and open wall insulation. 

• Prepare for Next Scheduled Meeting 

 

Old Business: 

 

Adjourn: 

 The committee adjourned at 6:30PM 
 

 
 

*This agenda is subject to change right up to the scheduled meeting. 

  



 



 


